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*denotes information to follow 

3 May Cyclone at Poynton High Year 6* 

9 May KS2 SATs Grammar 

10 May KS2 SATs Reading 

11 May KS2 SATs Arithmetic & 

Reasoning Paper 1 

12 May KS2 SATs Reasoning Paper 2 

16-27 May Swimming Pool on top 

playground for Y4 & Y5 

20 May Crucial Crew Year 6* 

             Class Photos 

26 May Reception Class Assembly 

27 May Jubilee Celebrations* 

27 May School Closes  

13 June School Opens 

 

 

Please note all dates for the whole 

Summer Term were sent out 

previously on Class Dojo and 

Tapestry. 

 

Our “Star” children for March & April were: 

Year RP – Fletcher McLaren-Ball, Alexander 

Ramsden, Matilda Swindells, Alfred Wainwright 

Year RB – Chloe Dent, Joel Farley, Asheigh Dixon, 

Sid Farley 

Year 1/2B – Rebecca Boyle, Laurence Mayell, 

Muhammad Akilu, Eloise Robinson, Leela Stopford 

Year 1/2ES – Eleni Lea-Carnall, Felix Newiss, 

Oliver Ramsden, Daniel Robinson  

Year 1/2GH – Harriet Artingstall, Finnian Harriss, 

Poppy Furness, Cillian Taylor, Charlie Boorman, 

Max Weatherby 

Year 3/4A – McCaldon, Jack Wraith, Clover 

Higgins  

Year 3/4HS – Emily Hicks, Alex Kilbourne 

Year 3/4JC – Matthew Little, Lilianne Roebuck-

Redwood 

Year 5/6AR – Oliver Gee, Meloday Riddick, Amelia 

Frith, William Yates, Skye Lofthouse 

Year 5/6JR – Julia Reeves, Kaito Robinson, Lois 

Boardman,  

Year 5/6M – Isla Lowton, Joshua Yates, Annabelle 

Boyle, Grace Stockton 

Well done children! 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Miss Kemp is coming back……. 

We will be welcoming Miss Kemp back to join her class after 

the Whit Holiday. 

We want to thank Miss Moss for being a fantastic and 

supportive addition to our team and wish her all the best for 

the future. 

  

Close up of 

our very own 

Cherry 

Blossom 

donated by 

the Japanese 

Society 

planted in 

our Forest 

School area. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our blossom tree donated by the 

Japanese Society in Forest School  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Forest School ‘Stay and Play’ 

Wednesdays during term time Lucy Mitchell will be 

running in our Forest School area at the back of the 

staff car park, a ‘Stay and Play’ for pre-school 

children. This will run from 9.30-10.30am and there 

will be hammocks and a mud kitchen. For babies in 

arms it is free or £5 per child per session.  

Please email Lucy on Disleyforestschool@gmail.com 

for further details and to sign up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 6 Tuck Shop 

After school every Friday. 

The Year 6 children are 

trying to raise money for 

Classtonbury at the end of 

the year! 

All our Year 4 children 

are having a great 

time on their 

residential visit to 

Winmarleigh Hall. 

 

Cyclone for Year 6 

Our Year 6 children will be going to 

Poynton High School on Tuesday 3rd 

May for a morning of sport. 

They will be picked up and dropped 

off by Poynton High School.  

Please send your child in a PE kit with 

water bottle and snack. 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

From September there will be 2 parent governor 

vacancies. If you would like further information 

please contact jryder@disley.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

mailto:Disleyforestschool@gmail.com

